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The Academic Planning Committee (APC) was asked to review a proposal to move the WyGISC into the 

School of Computing.  There is no new program or degree being proposed so this is not something that 

the APC normally reviews.   

The proposal seems to be favorable to both parties and the justification for the moves seems sound.  

The APC is supportive of the move of WyGISC to the school of Computing. 

 


